
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 

Newsletter 1 Summer Term 
   28th April 2017 

Welcome back to school and 
the summer term where we 
have lots of exciting events 

planned. 
 

Clubs start on Monday.   Details 
are included with this 

newsletter. 

 

May Day Celebrations 
Tomorrow, Saturday 29th April we meet 

at the village hall at 1.45pm ready for 

the procession through the village to the 

maypole for 2pm. 

Keep your fingers crossed for the  

sun to shine and remember to bring your 

picnic chairs to sit on! 

 
Building News –  

The extension is nearly 

finished! 

We have been following 

the progress and the 

Meerkats can’t wait to 

get into their lovely new 

new classroom. The Bears 

and Sea Otters are looking 

forward to going back to 

their classrooms, especially 

the Sea Otters with their 

fabulous new kitchen area! 

 

Sea Otters Residential trip 
to Scarborough 

Tuesday 9th May –  
Friday 12th May 

 
The Sea Otters are getting very 
excited about their 4 day 
residential to Scarborough.  Mrs 
Cobbin is holding an information 
meeting for Year 5 parents at 
3.10pm in school on Tuesday 2nd 
May.  Please come if you can. 

 

KS1 SATS Meeting 

for all  

Year 2 parents 
 

Wednesday 3rd May 

6.30pm – 7.30pm 

at school 

 

This meeting is for all 

parents and carers of Year 

2 children and is intended 

to answer questions and 

offer information about 

the SATS being taken  

in May. 

Please let the office know 

if you are able to attend. 

Sports Stars 
There will be opportunities 

for KS2 children to 

participate in extra sports 

coaching on Tuesday 2nd May 

in the morning.  This is the 

second session of the three 

we have purchased from 

Coach Unlimited this year. 

The Bears  
Sponsored Swim 

Mrs Scott is thrilled with the 
Bears who have raised over 

£500 so far for Cancer Research 
and the school sensory garden. 
Please bring in to school any 

remaining sponsorship money 
and donations. Thank you to 
everyone who has supported 

this event. 

Swimming 

A reminder that swimming lessons have started again for the Bears.   

We ask for a donation towards the cost of the transport of £2.50 per 

week, or £12.50 until half term. There will be no lessons on 11th July.  

It is part of the national curriculum that all children are able to swim 

one length in breast stroke, front crawl and back stroke in a 

reasonable style! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“I loved it when we got hot 

chocolate around the 

campfire”. 

 

“I liked it when we made  

pirate hats”. 

 

“The night walk was scary but 

it was also good fun”! 
 

“I liked the pirate day because 

it was like being a real pirate”. 

 

“We slept on bunk beds,  

it was great”! 

 

“I loved the Robin Hood day 

because I enjoyed building the 

shelters”. 

 

“I was scared of the night walk 

because I couldn’t see because 

I was blindfolded.   

I enjoyed it”! 

 

Year 2s Beaumanor 

Residential Visit 

6th – 7th April 
 

 

 “What a great time 
we all had! 

Exemplary behaviour 
all round!” Miss King 

 
 


